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From: Derb Carter

To: Warren Judge

Cc: Julie Youngman; Mike Murray
Subject: RE: Email to Derb Carter
Date: 05/28/2010 05:06 PM
Warren,

Since you are aware of these meetings with RD Vela, | expect that Dare County government will be
represented in the meeting being organized by John Couch. Dare County certainly has coordinated
very closely with CHAPA and its member organizations for several years, so it would be surprising if
a representative of the county was not invited. This should provide Dare County a full opportunity
to share its perspectives on pedestrian use and environmental aspects of the proposed ORV plan
for the Seashore. If for some reason you have not been contacted, you should call John and | am
sure he will welcome the county’s participation. We appreciate Dare County’s efforts to acquire
property and develop facilities and parking for pedestrian access. If the area you mention is north
Rodanthe, | think the facilities are much needed and will be appreciated by the residents and
visitors.

Derb Carter

From: Julie Youngman

Sent: Friday, May 28, 2010 2:26 PM
To: 'Warren Judge'; Derb Carter
Subject: RE: Email to Derb Carter

Certainly, Warren. By copy of this email, I'm forwarding your message to Derb.

Julie Youngman

Southern Environmental Law Center
200 W. Franklin St., Suite 330
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

(919) 967-1450

www.SouthernEnvironment.org

From: Warren Judge [mailto:warrenj@darenc.com]
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2010 12:57 PM

To: Julie Youngman

Subject: Email to Derb Carter

Julie,

Good Afternoon, | do not have an email address for Derb and was hoping you could forward this email
to him on my behalf.

Derb | understand that NPS Southeast Regional Director David Vela will be making a short visit to the
Outer Banks next week. He has agreed to meet with ORV/access stakeholders and
environmental/pedestrian stakeholders regarding the ORV issue while he is here. | hope that you will
consider extending an invitation to Dare County to attend the environmental/pedestrian stakeholder
meeting.

Dare County has always been a supporter and proponent of pedestrian access. Most recently we have
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turned our attention to securing beach access for our pedestrians with parking and bathroom facilities.
We purchased our first parcel of oceanfront property to provide such access and we are now applying
for grants to make improvements at that access to be of a comfort to the Pedestrians. In addition Dare
County and her citizens are true environmentalists as we work constantly to protect our beaches with

beach sweeps and our turtle patrol volunteers to cite just two examples of our concern and care for our
Beaches and the National Seashore.

I hope you will look favorably upon involving a very important Pedestrian Access and Environmentally

concern stakeholder in any meeting you have with David Vela. | look forward to a favorable reply to
my request.

Sincerely,

Warren Judge





